
 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations,     Committee on Appropriations,  

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515  

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Van-Con Combo Sewer & Storm Drain Cleaner Truck in fiscal 

year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Anderson located at 1887 Howard St, 

Anderson CA 96007 

The project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because the truck will service 4,805 

customers’ sewage pipelines, and ensures all discharge regulations are met, as Anderson is a 

direct discharger into the Sacramento river. This truck is also needed to repair broken waterlines, 

potholes, and the vacuum component greatly helps with conducting delicate utility work around 

electrical, sewer, and water lines.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Doug LaMalfa 

Member of Congress 

 


